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frow interested members of the public on the Draft Environmental
Statemen: shovld be addressed to the United States Atomic Energy
Commiseion, Washington, D. C. 20545, Attention: Deputy Director
for Keactor Prujects, Directorate of Licensing.

Datad at Bethesda, Marylend, thie 26th day of May, 1972,
POR THE ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
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UNITED STATES ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
wcxzr No » -

NORTHERN STATES POW Y

Pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act of i969 and the
Atomic Energy Commission's vregulations in Appendix D to 10 CFR Part 50,
notice i6 hereby given that the Environmental Report dated November 3,
1971 end Supplement 1 thereto dated April &, 1972, fov the Monticello
Nuclear Generating Plant, Unit No. 1 (hereinafter collectively referred
to as "the report") submitted by the Northern States Power Company,
are available for public 1popoctton in the Commission's Public Document
Room at 1747 H Street, N. W., Washington, D. C., and in the Environ~
mental Resource Center, Minneapolis Public Library, 1222 §. E. 4th Street,
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55414, The report also is being made available
to the public at the office of the Minnesota State Planning Agency,
Suite 603, 550 Cedar Street, St, Paul, Minnesota 55101,

The report discusses environwental considerations related to
cperation of Unit No, 1 of the Monticello Nuclear Generating
Plant located in Wright and Sherburne Counties, Minnesota.

The report has been analyzed by the Commiseion's

Virectorate of Licensing and & Draft Environmentsal Statement



dated May 1972 on the environmentel considerations related to the
Monticelio Nuclear Generating Plant, Unit No. 1, has been prepared

and hae been made eveilable for public inopection et the locations
designated above. Copies of the Comuission's Dreft Eavironmental
Statement may be obtained upon request addressed to the United States
Atomic Energy Commission, Washington, D. C. 20545, Attention: Deputy
Director for Reactor Projecte, Directorate of Licensing. This statement
supersedes the Statement of Environmental Considerations dated April 2,
1970, that wes publiished in the Pederal Register on May 5, 1970

(35 T.R. 7090).

Pursvant to Appendix D of 10 CFR Part 50, interested persons
may, within thirty days from the date of publication of this notice

in the Federal Repister, submit comments for the Commission's consi-

deration on the report and the Draft Environmental Statement,

Federal and state agencies ere being provided with copies o« the
report and the Draft Eavironmentel Statement (local egencies may obtain
these documents on request), and when comments thereon of the Federad,
State end local officials are received, they will be made availabie

for public inepection at the abovo-doot;gocol locations. Conments



